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At The Pregnancy Centre, our priority is the health and
safety of our clients, staff and community.

While our offices are closed for drop-ins, we are still available by phone at 519-886-4001 or text
519-504-4411 to provide support and information to people facing an unplanned pregnancy. All our
regular programs have been suspended until further notice and at this time we are not able to receive any
donations of material items for our Care Closet.

We are in close contact (by phone and text) with our current client moms and are providing
emotional support and arranging for drop-offs for emergency supplies of diapers, formula and other
necessities.

Many of our single moms are feeling isolated, fearful and
overwhelmed. Food insecurity is a real need as they do not have the financial
resources to have extra food or formula on hand.

If you are able to help provide emergency supplies, please donate here.

This allows us to keep diapers, wipes and formula in the hands of our moms.

We are closely monitoring the situation and will post regular updates here. If you have additional
questions or need any other support in the interim, please contact us at info@pregnancycentre.ca.
We are here to support you through this process.

Policy changes at the national level are happening rapidly. For the most up-to-date information on
COVID-19, visit Health Canada at:

https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/coronavirus-disease-covid-19.html
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